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Sportsmen groups support House Bill 2834-A
to promote wildlife corridors and protect outdoor recreation opportunities

Oregon sportsmen groups applaud the strong bipartisan sponsorship of House
Bill 2834-A and appreciate the bill’s unanimous passage (one excused) on the
House Floor.

The bill helps ODFW and ODOT coordinate on a Wildlife Corridor Action Plan
that will increase public safety, protect wildlife, and help maintain Oregon’s status
as a leader in outdoor recreation opportunities.

Wildlife-vehicle collisions cost Oregonian’s millions of dollars each year and
result in numerous wildlife and human injuries and fatalities. Wildlife crossings
have proven to be extremely effective at reducing wildlife-vehicle collisions, and
passing HB 2834-A is important to a very broad coalition of sportsmen and
outdoor stakeholders.
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We ask for your support of House Bill 2834-A!



